

March 30, 2020

Mr. Bill Walton President Council for National Policy Washington, D.C.

Dear Bill:

In these difficult days for our Nation and our world, faced with the unprecedented challenges of the coronavirus pandemic, I just wanted to thank you and the Council for National Policy for your support and for consistently amplifying the agenda of President Trump and our Administration.

We are grateful for CNP's timely counsel and unique capacity to rapidly garner support for the difficult decisions the President and I are making each day. Your prayers and faithful support mean so much to us.

I know our collaboration with CNP will only strengthen and deepen this year and beyond. Thank you and God bless you.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Fence

Vice President of the United States